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2019 ELECTION OF THE BOARD

ELECTION NOTICE 
NOMINATIONS
Nominations are invited for election to the Board of Directors.  Nominations must be in writing, signed by the candidate and signed by the proposer and seconder (Associate Members or Life Members).  The name and member number of everyone who signs the form must be clearly and legibly shown on the form.
Nomination forms are available from the Returning Officer Mr Sean Day, who can be contacted on 96999928 or info@clubredfern.com.au 

ELIGIBLE CANDIDATES

There are 3 positions to be filled on the Board.  All positions on the Board are open to any member eligible for election.  The following members are eligible to stand for election to the Board of Directors:

1. each Life Member who has been a member of the Club for at least 3 years (as at the date of election);

2. each Associate Member who has been a member of the Club for at least 3 years (as at the date of election).

Members who are unfinancial or under suspension are not eligible to be nominated or elected to the Board of Directors.
LODGMENT OF NOMINATIONS

Nominations must be received by the Returning Office by no later than 5pm on 8th March 2019. Any nominations which are not received by that time, or which are not properly completed, will not be included on the ballot paper.  If the number of nominations received is greater than the number of positions to be filled, a draw will be conducted to determine the order of the candidates’ names as they will appear on the ballot paper. 

VOTING

RSL Members, Associate Members, Life Members and Social Members are entitled to vote.  The ballot will be taken at the Annual General Meeting on 23 March 2019 at Club Redfern 2/159 Redfern street Sydney NSW and voting will close at 10am on that date.  Any votes not received by the Returning Officer by that time will not be counted.
The Returning Office will conduct the ballot and may be assisted by 2 scrutineers (who will not be candidates or the proposer/seconder of a candidate). The Returning Officer will give the election results to the Club’s secretary and the results will be announced at the Annual General Meeting which will be held on 23 March 2019 at the Club Redfern 2/159 Redfern St Redfern Sydney NSW.
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